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Evaluation of the 2017 Veteran-to-
Veteran Coaching Event

Paperwork Reduction Act Statement - This information collection meets the requirements of 44
US.C. § 3507, as amended by section 2 of the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995. You do not need
to answer these questions unless we display a valid Office of Management and Budget (OMB)
control number. The OMB control number for this collection is 3090-0297. We estimate that it will
take five to seven minutes to read the instructions, gather the facts, and answer the questions
‘Send only comments relating to our time estimate, including suggestions for reducing this burden,
or any other aspects of this collection of information to: General Services Administration,
Regulatory Secretariat Division (MVCE), ATTN: Ms. Flowers/IC 3090-0297, 1800 F Street, NW,
Washington, DC 20405

* Required

Have you reached out to any of the coaches that participated in
the November 2, 2016 event? If so, please elaborate the nature
of those interactions. *

Your an:

Are you using any of the "Best Practices"” that you learned about
during the event? If so, what are some of those practices and
how have they helped you? *

Your answ

Have you been able to identify any possible procurement
opportunities as a result of the event? If so, were you successful
in receiving a contract award? *

Your an
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How would you rate the success of the event? *
1= Very unsuccessful 5 = Very successful
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Would you participate in an event of this nature in the future? *

QO Yes
O No

Would recommend this event? *

QO Yes
O No

‘This form was created inside of GSA gov. Report Abuse - Terms of Service - Additional Terms




